
Many have asked how we can donate to the relief efforts for those effected by Hurricane 
Laura. Our relief partner of the Texas Annual Conference TXCDR (Texas Congregational 
Disaster Readiness) has arranged for donations to reach those in needs immediately 
through Amazon Wish Lists which provide Household Effects and Building Materials. You 
can also send a check to the church office with memo Laura Relief and we will apply that to 
the relief efforts of TXCDR. There is also an opportunity to put together work teams to tarp 
houses and/or join in with working with a chainsaw crew. If you are interested ion this 
please contact Pastor Greg at the church offices. 
 
Here are the links to the Amazon Wish Lists. 
Household Supplies: 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2IH1NQ5N7K31N?ref_=wl_share  
 
Tarp and Building Supplies: 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/L3Y4T39DUYW6?ref_=wl_share 
 
Texas Congregational Disaster Readiness (TXCDR) is a program whose mission is to expedite relief 
and recovery after disaster. Our members are from the faith based communities and disaster 
recovery/relief organizations. Items from this list will be distributed to those impacted by Hurricane 
Laura. Our fiscal sponsor for TXCDR is Hope Disaster Recovery, so if needed for tax purposes, 
please use 82-5013278 for your donations. Thank you and if you would like to learn more about 
TXCDR, please visit our website www.txcdr.org. 
 
 
 


